
INT. DAN'S LIVING ROOM - NIGHT

Dan is talking to Kim on his cell phone.

DAN FENTON
(into phone)

Kim . . . I really would like to meet 
you. Would you like to get together?

INTERCUT WITH: 

INT. KIM'S BEDROOM - NIGHT

Kim is seated on her bed talking with Dan on her cell phone.

KIM HOLLAND
(into phone)

Absolutely. How about next Saturday?

DAN FENTON
That would be good but I'm not very 
familiar with New York.

KIM HOLLAND
No Dan, I have a better way to arrange 
this. Next Saturday I'm visiting with 
my son and family until Monday. I 
visit them normally once a month.

DAN FENTON
I understand that, but I don't want to 
interrupt your plans with your family.

KIM HOLLAND
You wouldn't be interrupting my plans. 
Let me tell you how I can arrange 
this. I can book an early bus from New 
York to Baltimore. You could meet me 
and we can spend time together. I can 
book a later bus to DC. How does that 
sound?

DAN FENTON
That works for me. You're a real 
arranger!

KIM HOLLAND
Thanks. Dan, since we've never seen 
each other how will I recognize you?
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DAN FENTON
Not a problem. I'll E-mail you my 
picture. What's your E-mail address?

Dan jots down Kim's E-mail in his phone.

DAN FENTON
Ah, Kim, I have the same issue. How 
will I recognize you?

KIM HOLLAND
I'll wear a red flower in my hair. OK?

DAN FENTON
I hope your the only woman wearing a 
red flower. I'll be in trouble then.

KIM HOLLAND
Don't worry, I'll find you from your 
photo.

DAN FENTON
OK, I hope this works! . . .So tell me 
more about you and your family.

END INTERCUT.
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